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Befter Never Stops

1.5% Merch 2019
Dear Parents & Carers,
Happy Red Nose Day; so far we have raised £282.05!

Dates for next week:

Monday 18" March: Parent Forum (2.30pm)

Tuesday 19t: PC Matt Holt visiting Year 4, 5 & 6

Wednesday 20™: Key Stage One drumming workshops

Thursday 21+t Pelican Class assembly (9.10am); Parents’ Evening (5.30-7.30pm)
And beyond...

Monday 25" March: Schools Streets (look out for more information on its way soon)
Thursday 28% March: Lobster Class assembly (9.10am)

Parents’ Evening

If you have not yet signed up for a parents’ evening appointment, please do so as
soon as possible. Your child's teacher will be happy to arrange a convenient time if
you are unable to attend our scheduled evenings.

Parent Forum

Our next Parent Forum will be on Monday 18t March at 2.30pm. We will be sharing
school improvement priorities and value your input. Anyone is welcome; please let the
school office know if you are able to attend.

Please contact the school office if you require any further information.
I hope you all enjoy the weekend - rumour has it that next week will be less windy!
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Mr Guy Walsh

Headteacher
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